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Regulation of Gas Well Wastewater Discharge Pollution

Dear Environmental Quality Board Members:

MAY 1 4 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I should like to express my hope that you will recognize the importance of
regulation that will set standards to protect streams from gas well wastewater and
require gas drillers to limit the pollution in their wastewater discharges,
specifically total dissolved solids pollution. These regulations are needed now
before drilling in the Marcellus Shale increases. The water quality problems from
high levels of total dissolved solids including fish kills and contamination of
drinking water are already occurring.

I appreciate your willingness to consider my views.

Sincerely,

Lionel
Ruberg


